From: reza aghdasi
Sent: Thursday, September 17, 2020 9:35 PM

To: Clerks Richmondhill <clerks@richmondhill.ca>; Simone Fiore
<simone.fiore@richmondhill.ca>

Cc: Councillor Greg Beros <greg@gregberos.com>
Subject: Announcement of my Opposition : City Files: D01-20003 and D02-20009
Dear Mr. Simone Fiore,

| am writing this email to express my strong opposition to proposed Official Plan
Amendment and Zoning By-law Amendment for lands described as Part of Lot 1, Plan
200 and municipally known as 13572 and 13586 Bayview Avenue.

In my opinion proposed changes to zoning, height and density of population will have
long term, severe negative impact on ecological and social ecosystems in surrounding
areas and city of Richmond hill should not sacrifice long term benefit of current plan with
a short term commercial benefit of a limited stakeholders of this request.

Lake Wilcox in particular and Oakridges moraine in general has been under a lot of
pressure of all approved developments in recent years and City of Richmond Hill should
realize that this trend should be ended before it is too late.

Please inform me of any news about this development via this email.
Mohammadreza Aghdasi

Resident of Immediate Surrounding Community



